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        Castel Rozzone,________________ 

Dear Suppliers, 

 

We kindly request you to provide the updated document on REACH compliance for all products 

that we purchase from you, please indicating: 

1. if substances in your products have been registered or pre-registered by yourself or your 

suppliers or are exempted from REACH; 

2. if products you supply us contain substances included on the Candidate List of 

Substances of Very High Concern o (SVHC) in a concentration above 0.1% (w/w). As such 

list may vary in the future, we intend that you will inform us immediately if any substance 

that you provide us will be included in the list. 

 

We ask you to send us a feedback by one month. If we receive no response to our request by that 

date, we will consider the materials supplied to Rot-Berg S.r.l. compliant to the above mentioned 

requirements. 

 

Please also have a look on: 

http://www.rotbergsrl.com/it/docs/reach-rotberg.pdf 

 

Sincerely. 

 

Belloli Enzo 

(Reach Dpt.) 

 

 

 

 


